
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Happy Republic Day ! 
 

Invitation 
 

Flag Hoisting Ceremony on Republic Day of India 
Tuesday, January 26, 2016 

 
A flag hoisting ceremony on the occasion of 67th Republic Day of India will be held at 

8.45 a.m. on Tuesday, January 26, 2016 at the premises of the  
Consulate General of India, at 344, St. Kilda Road, Melbourne 3004. 

 
All Indians, persons of Indian origin and friends of India are welcome to attend the 

ceremony. We specially encourage students and children to come and celebrate with us. 
 

You are kindly requested to confirm your participation at cons6@cgimelb.org by 22nd 
January 2016 to enable us to make logistical arrangements. 
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